
 

MEMO 
 

PLANNING AND COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT 
 
To: RACK 

From: Dave Kittel, Director of Planning and Community Development 

Date: 9/10/2024 

Re: Certificate of Appropriateness- Outagamie County Public Health Mural 

 

Outagamie County Public Health (OCPH) has been looking for an area to place a mural in 
the northern fox valley to promote Mental Health Resources/wellbeing. A location has been 
found on the side of 142 E Third street. The mural would go on the side adjacent to the 
ongoing alley project. See below image for greater detail: 
 

 
 
Attached is a rendering of the proposed Mural as well. This Mural will be a good addition to 
the downtown and add to the alley project. 
 
Recommendation:  
 
To Grant a Certificate of Appropriateness to this Mural layout. 


